THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BAND

Mearch 6, 1941

Dr, Forrest C., Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter from Mr, Fuller, Joe Wilkins
2l so passed on the letter which you wrote him, Thank you
for bringing these comments to our attention. Such things
do help our students who are so unselfishly gliving thelr
time to the many activities on the campus, It makes them
feel a 1ittle more that what they are doing is being ap-

preciated and I assure you that this information wlll be
passed on to the members of the band.
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I also have your letter regarding the minstrel show., You

may put me down for two balcony tickets for Friday the 14th,
I will pieck them up at your office.

Yours very sincerely, _ i
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Russell L, Wiley
Jjm



